
Promotion to Senior Lecturer Workshop 
 

Health Sciences Bldg.  
Rm. HS 106 

 
Thursday, April 28th, 2011 

 
9:00 am – 1:30 p.m. 

 
The University of Toronto Faculty Association is pleased to present a workshop to assist faculty members 
in the Teaching Stream in preparing for promotion consideration.  The workshop is open to all Teaching 
Stream members of the University of Toronto Faculty Association. Participants will receive information 
packages. 

 
Members requesting late registration should email Chris Penn at faculty@utfa.org  with their name, 
department and /or faculty and an indication if you will be staying for lunch and if you have any dietary 
restrictions.   

 

 
Wheelchair Accessible 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


